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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                              Friday 13th June, 2025 

 

Thurstaston adventures… 

It has been a very eventful week at Tattenhall Park Primary! Year 6 had 

an amazing adventure at Thurstaston Country Park on 

Monday, exploring coastal erosion and pollution in our 

local coastal areas. Thank you to the Year 6 team for 

organising – we loved the Tattenhall sign on the sand! 

 

Forest explorers… 

Year 2 also set off to explore the wilds of Delamere. 

There were some fascinating finds during the pond dipping 

session and it was magical to hear the children singing 

around the campfire, as the sun set in the forest.  We 

were very proud to hear that the Delamere centre said 

that the children’s behaviour was exceptional. Thank you to 

Miss Holland, Miss Foreman, Mrs Williams and Mrs Harling 

for all their hard work organising and supporting the 

children on the trip.  

 
 Athletic superstars! 

A huge well done to our 2025 district 

sports athletes, who went through to the 

finals in every race tonight!  A big thank 

you to Miss Comish and Miss Mason for 

organising and to Miss Foreman and Mrs 

Turner for supporting the event.  

 

REMINDER: Please could any children who have entries for the recipe competition make 

sure they are handed in by Monday as the latest. 

                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

She asked if I could provide a little write up to put in the 

newsletter - again they have some pre-populated text - see 

below: 

 

SUMMER TERM KEY DATES 
Week beginning 16th June  - Dave Draws Village Mural project 
17th June- Year 1- Year 5 class photographs 
17th June- New to Early Years Parents Meeting – 6pm 

20th June- Y5 Ukulele 
20th June- Colour Run 

27th June- Year 6 Camp-Over 
30th June- AmaSing Concert 
3rd  and 7th July- New to Reception- Stay for a Story – 3.45pm 

9th July- Guitar Concert - 2.30pm 
9th July- Art Exhibition Heber High 

16th July- Year 6 Evening Performance 6pm 
 17th July- Year 6 afternoon performance and leavers celebration presentation 
 18th July- School closes for Summer Holidays 
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